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NOTICE  

OF 
POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there may 

be a potential Quorum of the Luna Community 

College Board of Trustees at the 26TH Annual Tribute 

to Hispano Legislators, Hispano Round Table of New 

Mexico.  The Hispano Round Table will take place at 

the La Fonda Hotel in Santa Fe, New Mexico on 

Wednesday, February 5, 2020 @ 5:30 pm.  

 

Done this 31st day of January, 2020. 


